
Chicago, Fort Wayne & Eastern Rai l road 
Engineering Services 

7411 Fullerton Street. Suite 300 
Jacksonville, 1-L 32256 

B-Mail: Larry.Romaiiic@railiimcrica,cotii 
Direct Dial 9(Mo"38-6a34 

DATE: March 07, 2012 
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Docketing Divisioa 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 Ea.5t Broad Sti-eet -̂ ^ 
Columbus, OH 43215 

D 
SUBJECT: PUCO Case No.: 10-2309-RR-FED 

PID# 81522 
IORY# CFERGClOOOl O 
XRL# \XM09-24800 
Shannon Street-AAR\DOT#523451Y 
Van Wert, (Van Wert), OH 

To whotn it may concern: 

As required under PUCO Kocice 10-2309-RR-FED, this correspondence is intended to offictaily notify the 
PUCO and ORDC tliat the crossing improvement project identitled above is scheduled to commence 
construction on 03/21/2012, with completion anticipated on 04/04/2012. At that time, all work efforts required 
by the Chicago, Fort Waj'ne & Eastern Railroad (CFE) under this PUCO directive will he complete. 

The CFE appceciates yo^jr cooperation during this work effort; if any schedule changes are required we will 
notify ORDC and PUCO promptly. 

Should you need to further discuss this malcer or have any questions or comments, I can be reached at (904) 
538-6054. 

Thank you, 

Larry Romaine 
AVF ~ Engineering Services 

LR/mp 

cc: Mr. Joe Parsons - Gerxral Manager (CFE) 
Mr. Terry Frank- Director of Engineering (Xorail) 
Mr. Tod Darftis (ORDC) 
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